
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
August 29, 2014   CERTIFIED MAIL: 91 7199 9991 7030 4936 4828 
 
Howell Anderson 
Little Rock Wastewater 
11 Clearwater Drive 
Little Rock, AR 72204 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0021806, AFIN: 60-00409, Adams Field WWTP 
 NPDES Permit Number:  AR0040177, AFIN: 60-01021, Fourche Creek WWTP 
 NPDES Permit Number:  AR0050849, AFIN: 60-04200, Little Maumelle WWTP 
 Discharge Monitoring Report Submittals 
 
Dear Mr. Anderson: 
 
This letter shall serve as a reminder that all Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) 
required by your permit are required to be completed and either postmarked or 
electronically submitted to the Department by the 25th of the month following the end of 
the monitoring period (as referenced in Part III Section C.5 of your permit). 
 
Please take notice that any future late DMR submittal will result in a proposed 
enforcement action drafted that will include the assessment of a civil penalty by this 
Department. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me at 501-682-0630, or you may e-mail me at allen-
daniel@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Leslie Allen-Daniel 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 


